
Honorary Treasurer’s Report 2024

	

1. Membership income remained healthy at £667.31 for the year. 

Please note that some fees were paid in advance (prior to 2024), while others received during 
the year cover future periods due to multi-year plans. For this reason, the membership “return” 
figures submitted to GCCF may not exactly match, but all records are fully consistent and accu-
rate.

2. We also received £335.50 in donations and £900 linked to rehoming activity. 
Many thanks to those who contributed and supported the club.

3. Expenditure for the year totalled £1,356.47. This covered Tonkinews printing and postage, 
website costs, Zoom meetings, direct rehoming-related expenses, and banking and PayPal 
fees. The switch from HSBC to NatWest in July helped reduce bank charges for the year.

4. This resulted in a surplus of £597.75, with total cash held at year end of £6,882.52.

5. While we are in a strong financial position, it is worth noting that unexpected rehoming cases 
can lead to significant one-off costs, particularly when veterinary care is required.

6. Although no club show was held in 2024, our current funds are sufficient should we wish to 
support or host events in the future.”
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	 Honorary Treasurer: David Lindop			   Email: contact@tonkinesecatclub.co.uk
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